
Cause : 

If user didn’t add NVR IP address in the trust website list, they might encounter this kind of situation. 

  

Solution:  

Please follow below steps to add NVR IP address in Safari trust side. 

Step1: Please go to the safari Preferences setting. 

 

 

 

Step2: And then go the Security --->Manage Website Settings 

 

 

 

Step3: And by default it will be "allow", Please choose "run in unsafe mode" 

 



 

 

Step4: Please add your server IP as trust site. 

 

 

 

Step5: Finish the setting and refresh again. 


